
 
 
To: All Parents/Carers of Year 7 to Year 11 Students  
 
16 March 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Red Nose Day 2021 
 
The school will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 19 March 2021 for Red Nose day. We aim 
to raise money to support people living incredibly tough lives. 
 
Students are able to make a small donation to wear non-uniform which will be made payable on 
ParentMail from Thursday 18 March 2021 until Saturday 20 March 2021.  
 
The donations from the non-uniform day will be sent to Comic Relief with the hope that we can 
help those less fortunate.  
 
Please note wearing non-uniform is optional.  
 
We hope that the day will be fun, whilst also helping to raise money for a worthy cause.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 

Mr Coulbeck  

House Leader - Pegasus 


